
The current pre school building is woefully inadequate ; it does not have even the most 
basic requirements - child-sized loos, an area to eat, storage etc, etc. It is basically one 
room.  

 If there is a decision to keep the pre school on its current site, it will need expansion and 
total refurbishment. Also, increased traffic into the school area will need careful 
consideration; dropping-off times are already very, very difficult, so with potentially 50+ 
new children and associated parents what considerations have been made to keep the 
area peaceful (no trouble with the neighbours). 

 Also, is there in the plan any mention about increasing the amount of hard-

standing(playground) and car park space (increased space?) 
 


